ORLA PETCO, INC.

P. O.BOX 1383, MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702
TELEPHONE Q15 €84-4762

RECEIVED
August 26, 1980

AUG 27 1980

0il Conservation Division C. D
P,0, Drawer DD ARTESEA OFFICE
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

RE: No. 1 Ferguson
Unit Letter D, Section 30,
T-228, R-28E, Eddy County,
New Mexico
Attention: Mr. Bill Gressett

Dear Mr. Gressett;

Enclosed please find five (5) copies of the form C-~105, for the completion
of the above captioned well.

As soon as we are able, we will send an original copy of the electric log
to your office.

Very truly yours,

James M,C, Ritchie, Jr.
Enclosures



